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Dear Parent/Carer

I would like to invite you to attend a ‘Whole Class Parent/Carer Meeting’ on Tuesday 18th September 2018.  This meeting has been arranged to give teachers the opportunity to share with parents/carers the year ahead, to give an insight and overview of the curriculum and expectations for the coming year.  

These meetings will take place in your child’s classroom and each teacher will be holding two sessions to enable parents/carers to attend. The times are 3:30pm – 4:00pm and  5:30pm – 6:00pm.  We hope you can attend and look forward to seeing you.

Please note that this meeting will not be for a ‘one to one’ discussion with the teacher regarding your child as we will be holding Parents Evening on 7th and 8th November 2018 and 13th and 14th March 2019. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]However, if there is anything you wish to discuss with your child’s teacher, please contact the school who will arrange for a mutually convenient time for them to meet with you.

 
Kind regards

[image: ]

Natalie Tomlinson
Headteacher

Wharton Church of England Primary School
‘A Place to Care, A Place to Grow, A Place to Shine’
e-mail: admin@wharton.cheshire.sch.uk      Tel: 01606 288110


Wharton CofE Primary School
Greville Drive
Winsford
Cheshire   CW7 3EP

Headteacher:  Mrs N Tomlinson
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